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Regents’ Cup Competition Celebrates Free Speech, Civil Discourse at Arizona’s  
Public Universities  

 
WHAT:  The inaugural Regents’ Cup, a new debate competition celebrating free speech, civil 

discourse and democratic engagement among students from all of Arizona’s public 
universities, will take place Nov. 16 at the University of Arizona. 

 
This first-of-its-kind competition will feature reasoned debate during an era when free-
speech issues on college campuses are at the forefront of the national conversation. 
Arizona’s public universities are recognized as exemplars in free speech; Arizona State 
University, Northern Arizona University and the University of Arizona are all recognized 
with the highest “green light” rating from FIRE (the Foundation for Individual Rights in 
Education).  
 
Civil discourse and freedom of speech are the timely topics for this debate. Specific 
issues include libel, slander, defamation laws, social media and more. Participating 

http://www.azregents.edu/
https://www.thefire.org/northern-arizona-university-earns-fires-best-rating-for-free-speech/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/McClelland+Hall,+1130+E+Helen+St,+Tucson,+AZ+85721/@32.2366572,-110.9565258,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x86d671089d2d84a7:0x309c2fb9e92c1bdd!8m2!3d32.2366572!4d-110.9543371
https://www.azregents.edu/regentscup
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